
Letter of condolences following latest London terror attacks
Sunday, 04 June 2017.

Acting Prime Minister of the Republic of Serbia and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic sent a
letter of condolences to UK Prime Hinister Teresa May following London terror attacks, reading:
  
"We were shocked and stunned by the news of the latest London terror attacks. Please accept,
on behalf of the Government of the Republic of Serbia and on my own behalf, most heartfelt
condolences at the loss of innocent human lives, and many casualties.

May I take this opportunity to express my strongest condemnation of these and all other terrorist
attacks solely aimed at taking human life, causing chaos and dealing a blow to the civilizational
values of the world today.

On behalf of the Government of the Republic of Serbia, I wish to express our unreserved
readiness to make our maximum contribution - in every possible way, in cooperation with you
and all those who share our condemnation of such barbarous acts – in order to stamp out this
biggest evil of our times", says the condolence letter from Minister Dacic.
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